
 

 

 

Effective July 1st, 2025, the Aspetuck Health District fee schedule will 
be increasing.  The current fee schedule has not been updated in 
several years to reflect the increases associated with inflation, 
staffing and operational costs.  AHD has completed an assessment 
and evaluation of its current fees to align with comparable town fees 
and health districts.   

 

To view the current fee schedule and new fee schedule, please visit 
our webpage at https://aspetuckhd.org   

 

We thank you for your business and your cooperation. 

Aspetuck Health District 

https://aspetuckhd.org/

